NORFOLK BOARD OF FINANCE
MINUTES OF APRIL 29, 2025 SPECIAL MEETING

Members present were: M. Sconyers, S. Anderson, M. Kwast, J. Torrant and alternates M. Klimkosky
and R. Miller.

M. Klimkosky was appointed to fill in for G. Mudge.

R. Miller was appointed to fill in for J. Bickford.

The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. by M. Sconyers, who reminded the audience that the
hearing results will be presented at the upcoming Town Meeting, scheduled on Monday, May 12, 2025 at 7:00
p.m. at Botelle School.

There was much discussion about the proposed budget, particularly about bridge replacement and City
Meadow, but there were no changes to the Selectmen’s 2025-2026 Budget proposed by any member of the

Board of Finance.

On Motion by J. Torrant, second by S. Anderson and unanimously approved, the hearing adjourned at
8:03 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer M. Ryan, Secretary




